Emergency Management

To the Anteater community:

An emergency response training exercise will take place on the UCI campus at Rowland Hall on
Wednesday, April 30, from approximately 8 a.m. to 12:30 p.m. The training exercise will be
conducted by UCI Emergency Management in conjunction with the UCI Department of
Chemistry, the UCI Police Department, the Orange County Fire Authority, and the Newport
Beach Fire Department.

If you are in the vicinity of Rowland Hall during the exercise, please be aware of the potential for
moving fire trucks or other emergency apparatus, and use caution. The exercise area will be
clearly marked and access to the area will be reserved for exercise players only.

Regular activities at Rowland Hall and the surrounding buildings will continue during the
exercise.

We apologize for any inconvenience and appreciate your patience and understanding as we
conduct this training exercise. Please reply to this email with any questions.

Sincerely,

Randy Styner

Director of Emergency Management

em.uci.edu
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